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400 Chestnut Street Tower II

December 10, 1980

:
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'A
Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation ;

Attention: Mr. A. Schwencer, Chief
'

Licensing Branch No. 2 --

z
Division of Licensing

~
-y

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ' "

Washington, DC 20555 0 ;-j

Dear Mr. Schwencer:

In the Matter of the Application of ) Docket Nos. 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-328

Your letter to H. G. Parris dated November 5, 1980, requested additional
information on the Reactor Coolant System (RCS) Vent System which will be
installed at Sequoyah Nuclear Plant. We consider the July 1, 1981, submit-
tal date for design and analysis of the vent system as stated in NUREG-0737
to be applicable to both Sequoyah units 1 and 2. Therefore, it is our
intention to submit the RCS Vent System design and analysis and the
response to your November 5, 1980, letter on or before July 1, 1981.-

If you have any questions, please get in touch with D. L. Lambert at
FTS 857-2581.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

. NN
L. M. Mills, Manager
Nuclear Regulation and Safety

Sworn to and subscribed before me
this ~ day of 1980

'

..-m

Notary Public

My Comission Expires - -
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Attentions Mr. A. Schwenoer, Chief $ =

Licensing Branch No. 2 M u*Division of Licensing u
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Schweneers

In the Hatter of the Application of ) Docket Nos. 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-328

Your letter to H. G. Parris dated November 5, 1980, requested additional
information en the R uotor Coolant System (RC3) Vent System which will be
installed at Sequoyah Nuclear Plant. We consider the July 1, 1981, submit-
tal date for design and analysis of the vont system as stated in NUREG-0737
to to applicable to both Sequoyah units 1 and 2. Therefore, it is our
intention to submit the RC3 Yent Sy-tem design and analysis and the
response to your November 5,1980, letter en or before July 1,1981.

If you have any questions, please get in touch with D. L. Lambert at
FT3 857-2581.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

'
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| Nuclear Regulatica and Safety
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),
L'. . ,

-
.

, -n-:,,,

notary Publio , . _

^ '' i1Hy Commission Expires
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December 10, 1980

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. A. Schwencer, Chief

Licensing Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Schwencer

In the Hatter of the Application of ) Docket Nos. 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-328

Tour letter to H. G. Parris dated November 5,1980, requested additional
information mi the Reactor Coolant System (RCS) Vent System which will be
installed at Sequoyah Nuclear Plant. We consider the July 1, 1981, submit-
tal date for design and analysis of the vent system as stated in NUREG-0737
to be applicable to both Sequoyah unita 1 and 2. Therefore, it is our
intention to submit the RCS Vent System design and analysis and the
response to your November 5, 1980, letter on or before July 1, 1981.

If you have any questions, please get in touch with D. L. Lambert at

FTS 857-2581.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLET AUTHORITT

-

. M. Mills, Manager
Nuclear Regulation and Safety

Sworn to and subscribed before me
this '' I day of - 1980
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Notary Public .

# 4-My Comission Expires

.. . . - _ . . . _ . . . _ __ , . , ._ .


